
 

 

 

 

 

5th June 2025 
 
Dear Parents,   
   
We are very pleased to be able to give you some detailed arrangements for our Y6 treat trip day on 
Wednesday 23rd July 2025 when we will be spending the day at Gunwharf Quays: cinema and bowling.    
   
We will start the day by watching ‘How to train your dragon’ at Vue cinema. The children will not be able 
to buy refreshments at the cinema, but they are encouraged to bring some snacks in their bags to enjoy 
during the film. The film will start at 10 o’clock so please can you drop off your child at 9.30am at the drop-
off point (on the Marks and Spencer side - the taxi drop-off point). Car sharing is a great option on this day; 
the Y6 children love arriving in their friendship groups.  
  
After the cinema, we will head over to Hollywood Bowl for an unlimited hour of bowling and a late lunch at 
the bowling alley, which is included in the price. The children will choose their meal in class so that it can 
be ordered before the day. 
   
Please collect your child from the same point at 3pm (on the Marks and Spencer side/the taxi drop-off 
point). Please can we ask that you are patient when dropping and collecting your child as previous 
experience has shown us that this drop off area will be very busy from all the cars waiting?  
   
This trip is non-uniform. Children may wear their own clothes for the trip, but please ensure they are 
wearing flat shoes with enclosed toes and a back. The bowling centre requires the children to wear shoes 
that meet these requirements for health and safety reasons, trainers are ideal.    
  
If you need help with transportation, then please let us know ASAP. We have secured the minibus to 
transport any pupils who have no other way to get to Gunwharf Quays BUT the minibus spaces are limited 
and will be allocated on a first come first served basis. The charge for the cinema and bowling will be a 
total of £10.50 per child. Please give permission and pay for this day out on the Arbor app.  
    
Please note: The children who receive a space on the minibus will need to be at school for normal school 
time (8.30-8.40) on this day.  
   
If your child needs an inhaler then please ensure that they have one either at school already or with them 
on the day.    
   
As a reminder, when we are on this trip, we are representing Meon Junior School and therefore we are 
expecting a high standard of behaviour. We hope that this will be the case and make for an enjoyable and 
memorable end to their Y6 experience.    
  
The Y6 Team.   

 


